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September 22, 1992 R N T

United States Department of the Interior
Bureau of Land Management

Farmington Resource Area

1235 LaPlata Highway

Farmington, New Mexico 87401

RE: Hancock No. 1
Lease #SF-079116
Sec. 12 T27N-R12W
San Juan County, NM
API #30-045-87262

Gentlemen:

DEKALB Energy Company has been unable to produce the above
mentioned Hancock #1 well due to the existing high line pressure.

Since this well is considered an economically productive
property, DEKALB wishes to make another attempt to gather the gas
into its own system. We are currently working on obtaining the
necessary rights of way. Accordingly, we are providing you with a
Sundry Notice (in triplicate) requesting permission to shut-in the
well until the new gathering arrangements can be completed.

Sincerely,

AL Lo

R. L. Flowers, Jr.
District Operations Manager

RLF/dbo
enclosure

cc:  WWW
well file
State of New Mexico
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410 e o

DEKALB Energy Company
1625 Broadway

Denver, Colorado 80202
(303) 592-4600

FAX (303) 592-5901




